
1 

 
For Immediate Release     For Information: 
January 6, 2020      Randy Hayden 
        Executive Director 
        547-3378 
 
Port of Pasco Dedication of Reimann Industrial Center 
 
 Pasco, WA – On Wednesday, January 13th at 1:30 p.m., the Port of Pasco will perform a dedication 
ceremony for the new Reimann Industrial Center.  
 
The Port purchased the 300-acres of land in October of 2019 for development of a new industrial center in 
Franklin County.  The land is available for purchase for new and expanding industrial businesses with parcel 
sizes ranging from 5 to 100 acres. 
 
The Reimann Industrial Center was named in honor of Ron Reimann, a former Port of Pasco Commissioner. 
Ron served as a Commissioner for the Port from November 2011 until his passing in July of 2017.  Ron was 
very active in the local agricultural community in both farming and industry advancement.  
 
Due to COVID-19 restrictions, the dedication will be a small group and will be outdoors only with social 
distancing and masks required. 
 
The dedication ceremony will take place at Reimann site along Railroad Avenue, approximately ½ mile north of 
the Granite Northwest office at 7131 N Railroad Ave. 
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